
 

   

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
January 2014 Lab Services Outreach 

“News You Can Use” Bulletin 
 
 
 Thank You and Happy New Year from URMC Labs Outreach              

 
We sincerely appreciate your business and hope you have a 
prosperous and healthy 2014. 
 

 Your URMC Lab Services Outreach Team members are: 

 Jim Borrelli: james_borrelli@urmc.rochester.edu (585)758-0465 

 Chris Chudyk: christopher_chudyk@urmc.rochester.edu (585)758-0439 

 Mike Lum: michael_lum@urmc.rochester.edu (585)758-0451  

 Diane Sousa: diane_sousa@urmc.rochester.edu (585)758-0458   

 Lorraine Vitale: lorraine_vitale@urmc.rochester.edu (585)758-0460  

 Group email: labservicesoutreach@urmc.rochester.edu 

 

 Centralized Faxing 
 

 For your convenience, and to streamline our operations, we’ve 
established 1 central fax number for your patients’ faxed lab orders:  
(585) 486-1214        
Note: please continue to fax Home Draw orders to:  (585) 295-9635 

   

 
 

How to contact us: E-Mail: LabServicesOutreach@URMC.Rochester.edu  
Client Services Call Center: (585) 758-0510, option 3 

Visit our website:  www.URMC-Labs.com 
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